Black Hills Energy

2330 North Hoover Road

Dave Corliss, City Manager
City of Lawrence

P. 0. Box 708

Lawrence, KS 66044-0708

Dear Mr. Corliss:

Black Hills Energy cordially invites you, the city commission, assistant city managers,
city clerk, city finance director, public works director, fire chief and city attorney to
join us for a luncheon meeting at the Lawrence Public Library on Wednesday, October
15. We'll begin at 12:00 noon and end no later than 1:30 p.m.

We have also extended invitations to chamber and economic development
representatives.

The meeting will be a good opportunity for you to hear from Todd Jacobs, our new
general manager of KS gas operations. He will provide an update on our corporate,
state and local operations. We also look forward to discussing our partnerships in
the community; the value of our product, including a winter price outlook and
overview of our current rate filing; as well as some growth opportunities that we’re
pursuing, like natural gas vehicles.

We believe the information will be of interest to the city and hope everyone can join
us that day. In order to properly plan for the meeting, 1 will contact your office on
Wednesday, October 8 for the number of city attendees.

Sincerely,

Fide Sl

Gabe Schlickau

Improving life with energy

www.blackhillsenergy.com



